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LAGUNA CANYON CHANNEL 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

Woodland Drive to the southern end of Laguna Canyon Frontage Road 
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ocpublicworks.com/news  

Current Project Progress  

Work Completed to Date 

As of February, 675 feet of channel 

replacement has been completed, 

as well as the drainage structures 

and the reinforced concrete bridge 

at Woodland Drive. 

Other items completed include clearing 

and grubbing of vegetation, sidewalk, 

curb and gutter, decorative fencing 

and fire hydrant relocation. 

Looking Ahead  

In the month of March, channel shoring, concrete and backfill 

work continues. Curbs and gutters, sidewalks, and decorative 

fencing will be installed on the frontage road. At the mini-park, 

landscaping and irrigation are planned for completion. 

Project Timing 

Now in Construction: Zone 2  

January 2023 — Late March 2023 

(Overall project completion scheduled for May 2023.) 

 

Working Days/Times 

Monday – Friday: 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

Saturday: 8:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. (as needed) 

More Parking Now Open! 

42 parking spaces near the mini-park 

opened for resident use on February 21, 

2023. All parking spaces in Zone 3 plus five 

additional spaces in Zone 2 are now open 

for use. 

Thank you for your patience as we work to 

re-open as many parking spaces as 

possible during construction. 
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Construction anticipated 
to transition here by  

mid-April 2023. 

 MINI-
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